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Subject:  BCF Planning 
 

 

Executive Summary 
 
I. The BCF planning documents (appendices A and B) were submitted to the 
national team on 28th June 2023. 
2. Delegated authority for sign-off prior to submission was agreed at the HWB 
meeting on 25th May 2023.  
3. This is a formal presentation of the documents to the Board.  
4. A review of BCF schemes will take place and the Commissioning Manager 
would welcome feedback from the Board about’ 

 What information they would like to receive about the BCF (in excess of 
the statutory reporting), and 

 Any thoughts they have on how we could best present the information to 
them. Some examples might include a focus on ‘themes’ such as 
hospital discharge or prevention schemes or more detailed information 
on the work programmes, such as demand and capacity or falls 
prevention.  

 

 

Proposal(s) 
 
It is recommended that the Board:  

i) Notes the final BCF planning submissions. 
 

 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
It is a condition of funding that the BCF plans are agreed and signed off by 
Wiltshire HWB. 
 

 

Helen Mullinger 
Better Care Fund Commissioning Manager 
Wiltshire Council 

 
 


